
2nd Annual Oak Hills Halloween Ride 
 
Join fellow residents of our Greater Oak Hills neighborhoods for a fun-filled family event! 
Showcase your Halloween decorating skills by dressing up your vehicle and joining us for a slow 
ride around the neighborhood. 
 

General Information 
 

- The event will be on 
Sunday October 26th 
2025 at 6:30pm 

- Route is shown on 
following page 

- Vehicles will stage in 
the grassy area at 
the corner of N. Oak 
Hills Pkwy and Siegen 
(across the street 
from 12830 N. Oak 
Hills Pkwy) 

- Cups, candy, toys, 
clothes are 
permitted throws 

- Parade will roll, rain 
or shine! 

 

Permissible 
Vehicles/Rides 
 

- Cars/Trucks/SUVs 
- Golf Carts 
- ATVs 
- Side-by-Sides 

o *Trailers pulled by any vehicle listed above are allowed 
 

Prohibited Items/Activities 
 

- No speeding or dangerous driving 
- No beads are to be thrown (streets drain into lakes within neighborhood) 
- No glassware is permitted 
- No lewd language, clothing, and/or music is permitted 



 

 
Admission 
Requirements 
 
- Must be a current 
resident in Oak Hills 
Place, Oak Hills Park, or 
Oak Hills 3 
- Must be at least 18 
years old to drive a 
vehicle 

 
Registration/Entry 
 
- Sign up using 
Halloween Ride 
registration form on 
OakHillsBR.com/ride  

- Entry fee for GOHCA members is $25. For non-GOHCA members, $100. 
- All registrations/entries are due by October 19th, 2025 

 

Want to Get Involved? Join the Greater Oak Hills Civic Association! 
 

- Join the GOHCA to help maintain Oak Hills as one of the premier 
neighborhoods in Baton Rouge 

- Follow QR code (to the right) to renew membership or make a donation 
o For checks, make payable to: 

 Greater Oak Hills Civic Association 
PO Box 82952, Baton Rouge, LA 70884 

- Visit https://oakhillsbr.com/ for more information 
 

Questions/Comments? 
 

- Visit https://oakhillsbr.com/contact and fill out form with inquiry 
o We will get back to you in a timely manner! 
 


